
A Word from Father Jimmy 
Welcome back to Everyone. We are delighted to be re-opening for Mass and to welcome 

everybody back again from Monday 10th May. It has been a difficult and strange time for 

everybody but Thank God the Vaccines are beginning to work and the Summer lies ahead. 

Congratulations to John Kennedy, our latest Weekly Winner on the Killenaule and 

Moyglass Parish Lotto. There was no Jackpot Winner so that increases to €1,150 for the next draw.  

For more information and to join up please visit https://www.ourfundraiser.ie/org/killenaulemoyglass/ 

We welcome back our Readers (new Reader Lists are available to be collected from the Sacristy), Eucharistic Ministers, 

Collectors,  Altar Servers and Counters as people are comfortable to return at their own pace. We will have to wait a little 

longer to welcome back our Choirs and physical copies of the Parish Newsletter. 

The Irish greeting of Céad míle fáilte, a hundred thousand welcomes sums up best our re-opening once again. 

Fr Jimmy O’Donnell 

The Parish Live streams can be found at the following links. 

St Mary’s—  https://churchcamlive.ie/killenaule-parish-live-stream/  

St Joseph the Worker— https://churchcamlive.ie/moyglass-parish-live-stream/ 

Church Radio 

Masses and other live 

services can be heard 

on the Parish Radio – 

106.7 MHz FM for 

Killenaule and 106.6 

MHz FM for Moyglass 

Slieveardagh Centre are delighted to announce they 

will reopen on Monday 10th May at 9am – they look 

forward to welcoming old and new  customers to the 

centre. 

 

Killenaule Library will reopen on 

Wednesday 12th May at 10.00am – 

strictly call and collect –  

Call 052-9157906 
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